
HIQA 
wants to 
hear from you

For the draft Standards, an easy to read 
version or to find out more you can ask in 
your nursing home about it or;

call us on 01 814 7439 or

write to us at the address below or

email us at standards@hiqa.ie or 
go to our website www.hiqa.ie

Health Information and Quality Authority 
George’s Court, George’s Lane, Smithfield, Dublin 7 

You can find HIQA on  
facebook or twitter 

Have your say on what is 
important to you before 
24 September 2014

Draft National Standards for Residential 

Care Settings for Older People in Ireland 
Consultation Document

Your guide to the

Draft National Standards  

 for Residential Care Settings   

for Older People in Ireland

For consultation 

July 2014

We are updating the National 
Standards for nursing homes which 
describe what everyone should 
expect from residential services.


